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5) from Buenaventura. He writes that he is going to send 1500 Uropedium lindenii and that they have been packed well. That is truly a different kind of consignment to the one I have with 170 …roya lindenii. The boy has truck lucky. These two plants have been much looked for and now he finds them in such abundance. I hope he did not buy agaves thinking they were gongroyas (?). The Od. vexillarium are very rare, everything is said to have been packed with great care. Oh, did he stay there ? I shall write to him today not to waste his time in Mexico. Of the Masdevallia found near Palmira I don’t think he is sending any. He believes that there may be another 500 uropediums, of course, with much effort and cost. But if they arrive well then one will get good money for them.
I calculate that the last consignment from Franz, provided it arrives in good condition, is worth about £400, but there will be a high freight charge and he spent £200. If shipped from Buenaventura, freight is reduced but you will  need the Bill of Lading and the plants have to be shipped via New York with a certificate which Kodao & Otero usually include.
With best wishes,

E. Klaboch
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